From: Nicole Bauman

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 8:41 am

To:

Subject: RE: New Response Completed for Citizen Complaint Form

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Good Morning,

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

Thank you,

Nicole Bauman

Legislative Services Administrative Assistant nbauman@kincardine.ca
519-396-3468 ext 7113

Fax: 519-396-8288

Municipality of Kincardine 1475 Concession 5, RR5 Kincardine, ON N2Z 2X6

The information contained in this message is intended only for the person(s) named above and may not be otherwise distributed, copied or disclosed. The message may contain privileged, confidential or personal information which is subject to the provisions of the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection and Privacy Act. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the message without making a copy. Thank you. Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June-01-22 9:21 PM

To: Nicole Bauman < nbauman@kincardine.ca>

Subject: New Response Completed for Citizen Complaint Form

Hello,

Please note the following response to Citizen Complaint Form has been submitted at Wednesday June 1st 2022 9:18 PM with reference number 2022-06-01-038.

Name

Andrea Peebles

- Email
- Phone
- **Date** 1/6/2022
- The name of the operation, facility or service about which the complaint is being made

Tiny Tot Park

Details of complaint

The town is planning to remove a healthy chestnut tree to install 2 additional parking spaces

Actions complainant wishes to see take place

That the tree not be removed.

From: Don Huston

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 9:26 am

To:

Subject: FW: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Morning

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June 1, 2022 4:11 PM

To: Don Huston <dhuston@kincardine.ca>; noreply@kincardine.ca

Subject: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Hello,

Please note the following response to Report a Concern has been submitted at Wednesday June 1st 2022 4:08 PM with reference number 2022-06-01-014.

- Please select the type of problem you wish to report.
 Signs/Streetlights/Trees
- Name

Ann & Ken Green

Email

- Would you like to provide a photo of the problem?
- Please provide the location of the issue.

Tiny Tot Park

Would you like to be updated regarding the issue?

How would you like to be contacted?

Email

If you have additional information please provide it below.

Enough with cutting down our old trees use some common sense & try to save it. We do not need a bigger piece of concrete !!!!!

From: Don Huston

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 9:26 am

To:

Subject: FW: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Morning

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June 1, 2022 4:11 PM

To: Don Huston <dhuston@kincardine.ca>; noreply@kincardine.ca

Subject: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Hello,

Please note the following response to Report a Concern has been submitted at Wednesday June 1st 2022 4:10 PM with reference number 2022-06-01-015.

- Please select the type of problem you wish to report.
 Signs/Streetlights/Trees
- Name

Ashley wilken

Email

- Would you like to provide a photo of the problem?
 Yes
- Please upload your image.
 - 0. inbound4932071542141850325.jpg [1.1 MB]
- Please provide the location of the issue.

Tiny Tot

Would you like to be updated regarding the issue?

How would you like to be contacted?

Email

•	If you have additional information please provide it below.
	And Why will you be cutting down a perfectly fine chestnut tree? Gross. Leave the
	healthy, living trees alone

From: Don Huston

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 9:26 am

To:

Subject: FW: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Morning

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June 1, 2022 4:27 PM

To: Don Huston <dhuston@kincardine.ca>; noreply@kincardine.ca

Subject: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Hello,

Please note the following response to Report a Concern has been submitted at Wednesday June 1st 2022 4:23 PM with reference number 2022-06-01-016.

Please select the type of problem you wish to report.
 Signs/Streetlights/Trees

Name

Brianne Waeijen

Email

- Would you like to provide a photo of the problem?
- Please provide the location of the issue.

Tiny Tots Park

Would you like to be updated regarding the issue?

Yes

How would you like to be contacted?

Email

If you have additional information please provide it below.

Is the tree at Tiny tots park being removed for additional parking when the whole area has already been changed?

Whats the advantage of moving the tree?

From: Don Huston

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 9:26 am

To:

FW: New Response Completed for Report a Concern Subject:

Morning

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June 1, 2022 2:56 PM

To: Don Huston <dhuston@kincardine.ca>; noreply@kincardine.ca

Subject: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Hello,

Please note the following response to Report a Concern has been submitted at Wednesday June 1st 2022 2:52 PM with reference number 2022-06-01-008.

- Please select the type of problem you wish to report. Signs/Streetlights/Trees
- Name

Elizabeth Ross

Email

- Would you like to provide a photo of the problem?
- Please provide the location of the issue.

MacPherson Park Tiny Tot

Would you like to be updated regarding the issue?

How would you like to be contacted?

Email

If you have additional information please provide it below.

American Chestnut Trees only found in Southwestern Ont is on the Endangered Tree List. The town plans to remove one of these trees that is over 40 years old for the sake of 2 parking spaces! This must be stopped. We have already removed every tree from across

the street at the bathhouse! Please confirm to me that the people responsible for this tree removal will be stopped.

From: Don Huston

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 9:26 am

To:

Subject: FW: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Morning

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June 1, 2022 6:21 PM

To: Don Huston <dhuston@kincardine.ca>; noreply@kincardine.ca

Subject: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Hello,

Please note the following response to Report a Concern has been submitted at Wednesday June 1st 2022 6:20 PM with reference number 2022-06-01-026.

- Please select the type of problem you wish to report.
 Signs/Streetlights/Trees
- Name
 Erin Begley
- Email
- Would you like to provide a photo of the problem?
- Please provide the location of the issue.

Tiny Tot park

Would you like to be updated regarding the issue?

- How would you like to be contacted?
 Email
- If you have additional information please provide it below.

Please DO NOT cut this Chestnut tree to make room for parking! Honestly???

From: Don Huston

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 9:26 am

To:

Subject: FW: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Morning

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June 1, 2022 3:26 PM

To: Don Huston <dhuston@kincardine.ca>; noreply@kincardine.ca

Subject: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Hello,

Please note the following response to Report a Concern has been submitted at Wednesday June 1st 2022 3:22 PM with reference number 2022-06-01-012.

- Please select the type of problem you wish to report.
 Signs/Streetlights/Trees
- Name
 Jess Rivett
- Email
- Would you like to provide a photo of the problem?
- Please provide the location of the issue.

Tiny Tot Park

Would you like to be updated regarding the issue?

How would you like to be contacted?

Email

If you have additional information please provide it below.

There has been enough trees come down in the municipality recently. I understand we are a tourist community but please give the tree huggers this one win... leave the chestnut tree if you care at ALL about year-round residents. Better yet, less parking at

tiny tot means they might park downtown and spend some money up there before they head to the lake.

From: Don Huston

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 9:26 am

To:

Subject: FW: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Morning

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June 1, 2022 6:36 PM

To: Don Huston <dhuston@kincardine.ca>; noreply@kincardine.ca

Subject: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Hello,

Please note the following response to Report a Concern has been submitted at Wednesday June 1st 2022 6:33 PM with reference number 2022-06-01-027.

- Please select the type of problem you wish to report.
 - Signs/Streetlights/Trees
- Name

Jonathan Collins

Email

- Would you like to provide a photo of the problem?
- Please provide the location of the issue.

Tiny Tot Park

Would you like to be updated regarding the issue?

No

· If you have additional information please provide it below.

It's concerning that the municipality is seeking to cut down a tree for a meagre 2 parking spots.

The monstrosity of a parking lot at tiny tots won't be improved with 2 parking spots.

Do better.

From: Don Huston

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 9:26 am

To:

Subject: FW: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Morning

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June 1, 2022 5:46 PM

To: Don Huston <dhuston@kincardine.ca>; noreply@kincardine.ca

Subject: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Hello,

Please note the following response to Report a Concern has been submitted at Wednesday June 1st 2022 5:42 PM with reference number 2022-06-01-025.

- Please select the type of problem you wish to report.
 Signs/Streetlights/Trees
- Name

Katrina Stewart

Email

- Would you like to provide a photo of the problem?
- Please provide the location of the issue.

Tiny Tot Park

• Would you like to be updated regarding the issue?

How would you like to be contacted?

Email

If you have additional information please provide it below.

As a full time Kincardine resident, Im asking you to please save the chestnut tree at Tiny Tot Park. Its a beautiful tree and our town seems to be paving paradise for more parking

lots... Katrina Stewart

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June-01-22 2:56 PM

To: Nicole Bauman < nbauman@kincardine.ca>

Subject: New Response Completed for Citizen Complaint Form

Hello,

Please note the following response to Citizen Complaint Form has been submitted at Wednesday June 1st 2022 2:54 PM with reference number 2022-06-01-009.

- Name
 LAURIE PRINGLE
- Email
- Phone
- **Date** 1/6/2022
- The name of the operation, facility or service about which the complaint is being made

MUNICIPAL DEVELOPMENT, MACPHERSON PARK

Details of complaint

It has come to my attention that the tree destined for removal for additional parking spaces for the parking lot by MacPherson Park is an American Chestnut, and as such, is on the endangered species list. In addition to it being a source of shade and visual appeal, by the asphalt jungle, it is protected and must not be touched. Not cut. Not touched.

Laurie Pringle

From: Don Huston

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 9:27 am

To:

Subject: FW: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Morning

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June 1, 2022 2:01 PM

To: noreply@kincardine.ca; Jessie McGibbon < jmcgibbon@kincardine.ca >

Subject: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Hello,

Please note the following response to Report a Concern has been submitted at Wednesday June 1st 2022 1:55 PM with reference number 2022-06-01-003.

- Please select the type of problem you wish to report.
 Other
- Name
 Lorelle Hedley
- Email
- If your issue is not in the list, please tell us what type of issue it is.

 I do not agree with the town cutting down the chestnut tree at Tiny Tot park to expand the parking lot. Absolutely ridiculous.
- Would you like to provide a photo of the problem?
- Please provide the location of the issue.
 Tiny Tot park
- Would you like to be updated regarding the issue?

From: Don Huston

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 9:26 am

To:

Subject: FW: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Morning

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June 1, 2022 4:06 PM

To: Don Huston <dhuston@kincardine.ca>; noreply@kincardine.ca

Subject: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Hello,

Please note the following response to Report a Concern has been submitted at Wednesday June 1st 2022 4:00 PM with reference number 2022-06-01-013.

- Please select the type of problem you wish to report.
 Signs/Streetlights/Trees
- Name
 Lynda cerson
- Email
- Would you like to provide a photo of the problem?
- Please provide the location of the issue.
 Macpherson park. Removal of a tree for extra parking.
- Would you like to be updated regarding the issue?
- How would you like to be contacted?

From: Don Huston

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 9:26 am

To:

Subject: FW: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Morning

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June 1, 2022 6:41 PM

To: Don Huston <dhuston@kincardine.ca>; noreply@kincardine.ca

Subject: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Hello,

Please note the following response to Report a Concern has been submitted at Wednesday June 1st 2022 6:35 PM with reference number 2022-06-01-028.

Please select the type of problem you wish to report.
 Signs/Streetlights/Trees

Name

Marlene Collins

Email

- Would you like to provide a photo of the problem?
- Please provide the location of the issue.

Tiny Tot park

Would you like to be updated regarding the issue?

How would you like to be contacted?

Email

If you have additional information please provide it below.

Trees take hundreds of years to grow and provide shade, homes for little animals, fruit and also clean our air and gives oxygen... why do we need 2 more parking spots? UGH Disgusted by the awful choices made.

maybe instead of cutting down something that takes hundreds of years to grow, someone could walk to another spot.

From: Don Huston

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 9:25 am

To:

Subject: FW: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Morning

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June 1, 2022 10:01 PM

To: Don Huston <dhuston@kincardine.ca>; noreply@kincardine.ca

Subject: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Hello,

Please note the following response to Report a Concern has been submitted at Wednesday June 1st 2022 9:56 PM with reference number 2022-06-01-039.

- Please select the type of problem you wish to report. Signs/Streetlights/Trees
- Name
 Mary Beth Dennis
- Email
- Would you like to provide a photo of the problem?
- Please upload your image.
 - 0. 205201E8-AA6B-4218-A627-CFBF7705D7B7.jpeg [1.1 MB]
- Please provide the location of the issue.

Tiny Tot(MacPherson) Park

Would you like to be updated regarding the issue?

How would you like to be contacted?
 Email

• If you have additional information please provide it below.

My family does not think it's right to cut down this tree for parking spaces that won't be used most of the year. It's healthy and strong , provides shade and chestnuts for the wildlife around it. We've gotten along just fine without two more parking spots for decades, we can continue. If you cut it down, there better be two trees of at least half the trunk diameter plated in the park in its place. Not saplings. Why do our tourists get more consideration than the residents?

From: Don Huston

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 9:26 am

To:

Subject: FW: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Morning

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June 1, 2022 8:41 PM

To: Don Huston <dhuston@kincardine.ca>; noreply@kincardine.ca

Subject: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Hello,

Please note the following response to Report a Concern has been submitted at Wednesday June 1st 2022 8:37 PM with reference number 2022-06-01-037.

- Please select the type of problem you wish to report.
 Signs/Streetlights/Trees
- Name

Mary Helen Musselman

Email

- Would you like to provide a photo of the problem?
- Please provide the location of the issue.

Tiny Tot Playground (McPherson Park)

- Would you like to be updated regarding the issue?
 Yes
- How would you like to be contacted?
- If you have additional information please provide it below.

I understand that a large HEALTHY Chestnut tree is going to destroyed simple to accommodate a couple of parking spaces. This tree is only found in southwestern Ontario and is on the endangered list and as such it cannot be destroyed! A number of people

have contacted Adam Weisher and others and been ignored. Why is the town so set on destroying perfectly healthy trees .

From: Don Huston

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 9:26 am

To:

Subject: FW: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Morning

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June 1, 2022 3:06 PM

To: Don Huston <dhuston@kincardine.ca>; noreply@kincardine.ca

Subject: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Hello,

Please note the following response to Report a Concern has been submitted at Wednesday June 1st 2022 3:00 PM with reference number 2022-06-01-010.

- Please select the type of problem you wish to report.
 Signs/Streetlights/Trees
- Name

Natalie Potter

Email

- Would you like to provide a photo of the problem?
- Please provide the location of the issue.

Tiny Tot Park-parking lot

Would you like to be updated regarding the issue?

How would you like to be contacted?

Email

If you have additional information please provide it below.

There is an endangered American Chesnut Tree that is scheduled to be cut down to make room for 2 parking spaces. This is not only unnecessary, but also illegal, as this tree is on the endangered species list. and only found in southwestern Ontario. The Municipal Supervisor, Adam Weiser, appears to be in charge of this and is ignoring complaints from concerned citizens.

From: Don Huston

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 9:26 am

To:

Subject: FW: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Morning

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June 1, 2022 7:56 PM

To: Don Huston <dhuston@kincardine.ca>; noreply@kincardine.ca

Subject: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Hello,

Please note the following response to Report a Concern has been submitted at Wednesday June 1st 2022 7:51 PM with reference number 2022-06-01-036.

- Please select the type of problem you wish to report.
 Signs/Streetlights/Trees
- orgina, or certigites, frees
- Name

Peter Wolfe

Email

- Would you like to provide a photo of the problem?
- Please provide the location of the issue.

McPherson Park (tiny tot park)

Would you like to be updated regarding the issue?

If you have additional information please provide it below.

I understand the municipality plans to take down a mature chestnut tree in order to add 2 additional parking spots at McPherson park. I'm not aware of the entire rationale, but if it is only to add 2 parking spots, the value of the tree is much, much greater than that. Please reconsider taking this tree down.

Thanks

From: Don Huston

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 9:27 am

To:

Subject: FW: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Morning

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June 1, 2022 2:01 PM

To: Don Huston <dhuston@kincardine.ca>; noreply@kincardine.ca

Subject: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Hello,

Please note the following response to Report a Concern has been submitted at Wednesday June 1st 2022 1:57 PM with reference number 2022-06-01-004.

- Please select the type of problem you wish to report.
 Signs/Streetlights/Trees
- Name

Sally McCallum

Email

- Would you like to provide a photo of the problem?
- Please upload your image.
 - 0. D6AA5392-0E01-4493-89CE-B7DE05E79FF4.jpeg [679.0 KB]
- Please provide the location of the issue.

Tiny Tots park

Would you like to be updated regarding the issue?

How would you like to be contacted?

Email

•	If you have additional information please provide it below.
	Please do not cut this mature chestnut tree for the sake of 2 car parking spots. Shame or
	our town that cares little about our natural resources.

From: Don Huston

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 9:26 am

To:

Subject: FW: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Morning

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June 1, 2022 4:36 PM

To: Don Huston <dhuston@kincardine.ca>; noreply@kincardine.ca

Subject: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Hello,

Please note the following response to Report a Concern has been submitted at Wednesday June 1st 2022 4:33 PM with reference number 2022-06-01-018.

- Please select the type of problem you wish to report.
 Signs/Streetlights/Trees
- Name

Sarah Davis

Email

- Would you like to provide a photo of the problem?
- Please upload your image.
 - 0. 2CE27114-95D3-47EB-BDDE-263F9E6124BB.jpeg [1.5 MB]
- Please provide the location of the issue.

Tiny Tots Park

Would you like to be updated regarding the issue?

How would you like to be contacted?

Email

• If you have additional information please provide it below.

PLEASE DO NOT CUT THIS TREE DOWN!! We do not need MORE parking spaces and pavement, we need our healthy mature trees to be left alone!! This is an absolute disgrace that cutting down this beautiful chestnut is even a question.

From: Don Huston

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 9:27 am

To:

Subject: FW: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Morning

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June 1, 2022 2:11 PM

To: Don Huston <dhuston@kincardine.ca>; noreply@kincardine.ca

Subject: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Hello,

Please note the following response to Report a Concern has been submitted at Wednesday June 1st 2022 2:07 PM with reference number 2022-06-01-005.

- Please select the type of problem you wish to report.
 Signs/Streetlights/Trees
- Name
 Shirley Wright
- Email
- Would you like to provide a photo of the problem?
- Please upload your image.
 - 0. CFD8B265-6FF0-4905-AB5E-E9936D4EB383.jpeg [3.0 MB]
- Please provide the location of the issue.

MacPherson Park boulevard Lambton St

Would you like to be updated regarding the issue?
 Yes

How would you like to be contacted?
 Email

If you have additional information please provide it below.

Adam Weiser has advised my neighbour and me that this mature chestnut tree will be removed to accommodate 2 parking spots. This is outrageous. These 2 proposed spots will only be required if all other spots are filled on probably only 6 weekends of the summer. 12 days of the year at the cost of shade, beauty, animal habitat, environment. Please reconsider the destruction of this tree. Please keep me updated on discussions and decisions. Thanks

From: Don Huston

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 9:25 am

To:

Subject: FW: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Morning

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June 1, 2022 10:26 PM

To: Don Huston <dhuston@kincardine.ca>; noreply@kincardine.ca

Subject: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Hello,

Please note the following response to Report a Concern has been submitted at Wednesday June 1st 2022 10:22 PM with reference number 2022-06-01-041.

- Please select the type of problem you wish to report.
 Signs/Streetlights/Trees
- Name

Sue

Email

- Would you like to provide a photo of the problem?
- Please provide the location of the issue.

MacPherson Park / Tiny Tot Playground

- Would you like to be updated regarding the issue?
- How would you like to be contacted?
- If you have additional information please provide it below.

Concerned regarding the upcoming removal of a mature chestnut tree at the north end of the park near the playground - apparently to provide an additional two parking spots. This mature tree should be preserved for shade, animal habitat and visual appeal to name just a few reasons. Removing a mature tree for so little gain is shameful, especially in a park setting.

From: Don Huston

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 9:27 am

To:

Subject: FW: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Morning

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June 1, 2022 2:21 PM

To: Don Huston <dhuston@kincardine.ca>; noreply@kincardine.ca

Subject: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Hello,

Please note the following response to Report a Concern has been submitted at Wednesday June 1st 2022 2:17 PM with reference number 2022-06-01-006.

Please select the type of problem you wish to report.
 Signs/Streetlights/Trees

Name

Sylvia Wolfe

Email

- Would you like to provide a photo of the problem?
- Please provide the location of the issue.

Tiny Tot Park

Would you like to be updated regarding the issue?

How would you like to be contacted?

Email

If you have additional information please provide it below.

It has come to my attention that there are plans to cut down a healthy, mature chestnut tree on the edge of Tiny Tot Park in order to make space for two more parking spots. My concern is that destruction of a perfectly healthy, mature tree is not warranted for the

purpose of creating two parking spots in an already sustancial parking lot. These parking spots are benefit us only seasonally. This tree is benefits us always.

From: Don Huston

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 9:26 am

To:

Subject: FW: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Morning

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June 1, 2022 6:56 PM

To: Don Huston <dhuston@kincardine.ca>; noreply@kincardine.ca

Subject: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Hello,

Please note the following response to Report a Concern has been submitted at Wednesday June 1st 2022 6:51 PM with reference number 2022-06-01-029.

Please select the type of problem you wish to report.
 Signs/Streetlights/Trees

Name

Tammy Bianco

Email

- Would you like to provide a photo of the problem?
- Please provide the location of the issue.

Tiny tot park

Would you like to be updated regarding the issue?

How would you like to be contacted?

Email

• If you have additional information please provide it below.

Please do not cut down the chestnut tree. It is healthy and not necessary.

From: Nicole Bauman

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 8:41 am

To:

Subject: RE: New Response Completed for Citizen Complaint Form

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Good Morning,

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

Thank you,

Nicole Bauman

Legislative Services Administrative Assistant nbauman@kincardine.ca
519-396-3468 ext 7113

Fax: 519-396-8288

Municipality of Kincardine 1475 Concession 5, RR5 Kincardine, ON N2Z 2X6

The information contained in this message is intended only for the person(s) named above and may not be otherwise distributed, copied or disclosed. The message may contain privileged, confidential or personal information which is subject to the provisions of the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection and Privacy Act. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the message without making a copy. Thank you. Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June-01-22 10:21 PM

To: Nicole Bauman < nbauman@kincardine.ca>

Subject: New Response Completed for Citizen Complaint Form

Hello,

Please note the following response to Citizen Complaint Form has been submitted at Wednesday June 1st 2022 10:18 PM with reference number 2022-06-01-040.

Name

Tracey Hinchberger

- Email
- Phone
- **Date** 1/6/2022
- The name of the operation, facility or service about which the complaint is being made public works

Details of complaint

The impending removal of the chestnut tree at MacPherson park to accommodate 2 parking spots. This town has lost enough trees. There is no reason this tree can't be "worked around." I doubt the expertise of the workers who have apparently suggested possibly moving it. The town does not employ an arborist, and special expertise and equipment would be required to properly move the tree to ensure its survival.

Actions complainant wishes to see take place

A reworking of the parking spots in question to allow for the tree to remain untouched. It is a mature tree that would actually be an asset to the parking area by providing much needed shade.

From: Don Huston

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 11:51 am

To:

Subject: FW: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Follow Up Flag: Follow up **Flag Status:** Flagged

Morning

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June 2, 2022 9:36 AM

To: Don Huston <dhuston@kincardine.ca>; noreply@kincardine.ca

Subject: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Hello,

Please note the following response to Report a Concern has been submitted at Thursday June 2nd 2022 9:31 AM with reference number 2022-06-02-009.

- Please select the type of problem you wish to report.
 Parking
- Name
 Joan Hartwick
- Email
- Would you like to provide a photo of the problem?
- Please provide the location of the issue.

Tiny Tot Park

- Would you like to be updated regarding the issue?
- How would you like to be contacted?
 Email

• If you have additional information please provide it below.

Why would the particular tree in question be removed for 2 parking spots? Leave it alone for shade to park under, bowlers have ample parking space!

More than enough trees have been lost in the area of Dunsmoor Park!

Plus all the seating that used to be there is gone!

No room anymore!

Ridiculous!

From: Don Huston

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 9:25 am

To:

Subject: FW: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Morning

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June 2, 2022 8:37 AM

To: Don Huston <dhuston@kincardine.ca>; noreply@kincardine.ca

Subject: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Hello,

Please note the following response to Report a Concern has been submitted at Thursday June 2nd 2022 8:34 AM with reference number 2022-06-02-005.

- Please select the type of problem you wish to report.
 Signs/Streetlights/Trees
- Name

Kevin Larson

Email

- Would you like to provide a photo of the problem?
- Please provide the location of the issue.

Tiny Tots - Removal of Chestnut Tree

- Would you like to be updated regarding the issue?
- How would you like to be contacted?
 Phone
- Phone

• If you have additional information please provide it below.

I left a phone message yesterday. No call back. Two questions:

- 1. What is the process used to decide to remove 1 or more trees, and
- 2. What is the rationale for removing this tree?

From: Nicole Bauman

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 8:57 am

To:

Subject: RE: New Response Completed for Citizen Complaint Form

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Good Morning,

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

Thank you,

Nicole Bauman

Legislative Services Administrative Assistant nbauman@kincardine.ca
519-396-3468 ext 7113

Fax: 519-396-8288

Municipality of Kincardine 1475 Concession 5, RR5 Kincardine, ON N2Z 2X6

The information contained in this message is intended only for the person(s) named above and may not be otherwise distributed, copied or disclosed. The message may contain privileged, confidential or personal information which is subject to the provisions of the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection and Privacy Act. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the message without making a copy. Thank you. Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June-02-22 8:56 AM

To: Nicole Bauman < nbauman@kincardine.ca>

Subject: New Response Completed for Citizen Complaint Form

Hello,

Please note the following response to Citizen Complaint Form has been submitted at Thursday June 2nd 2022 8:53 AM with reference number 2022-06-02-007.

Name

Mike Hinchberger

- Email
- Phone
- **Date** 2/6/2022
- The name of the operation, facility or service about which the complaint is being made

public works

Details of complaint

This complaint is wrt the proposed removal of a chestnut tree adjacent to the lawn bowling facility at MacPherson park to facilitate parking. It's my understanding that this tree is to be removed to make way for 2 parking spaces. While in general I am in favour of the work that's been done on Saugeen St., I feel that there are ways to work around the parking without having to impact this tree.

Actions complainant wishes to see take place

A reworking of the paving around the tree as the workers present have allegedly suggested

From: Nicole Bauman

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 1:31 pm

To:

Subject: RE: New Response Completed for Citizen Complaint Form

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Good afternoon,

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

Thank you,

Nicole Bauman

Legislative Services Administrative Assistant nbauman@kincardine.ca
519-396-3468 ext 7113

Fax: 519-396-8288

Municipality of Kincardine 1475 Concession 5, RR5 Kincardine, ON N2Z 2X6

The information contained in this message is intended only for the person(s) named above and may not be otherwise distributed, copied or disclosed. The message may contain privileged, confidential or personal information which is subject to the provisions of the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection and Privacy Act. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the message without making a copy. Thank you. Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June-02-22 12:21 PM

To: Nicole Bauman < nbauman@kincardine.ca>

Subject: New Response Completed for Citizen Complaint Form

Hello,

Please note the following response to Citizen Complaint Form has been submitted at Thursday June 2nd 2022 12:20 PM with reference number 2022-06-02-013.

Name

nancy hartford hartford

- Email
- Phone
- **Date** 2/6/2022
- The name of the operation, facility or service about which the complaint is being made

Town of Kincardine, Parks & Recreation

Details of complaint

It has come to my attention that there will be a large tree removed from MacPherson Park to make room for more parking or whatever is happening over in that park. There have been far too many trees removed in this town without anyone being able to do anything about it.

This is our town & we need to be more open about what is happening, especially to the trees

Actions complainant wishes to see take place

Do not destroy the tree. Even working closely around it could hurt the roots

From: Don Huston

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 9:25 am

To:

Subject: FW: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Morning

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June 2, 2022 6:01 AM

To: Don Huston <dhuston@kincardine.ca>; noreply@kincardine.ca

Subject: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Hello,

Please note the following response to Report a Concern has been submitted at Thursday June 2nd 2022 5:59 AM with reference number 2022-06-02-001.

- Please select the type of problem you wish to report.
 Parking
- Name
 Shelley
- Email
- Would you like to provide a photo of the problem?
- Please provide the location of the issue.

Tree being cut down at Tiny Tot for parking

Would you like to be updated regarding the issue?
 Yes

How would you like to be contacted?

Email

If you have additional information please provide it below.

Hello.

To whom it may concern.

Please explain why that tree is being cut down?

It will be wonderful shade and our environment is a bigger concern then parking.

Thank you. Shelley

From: Don Huston

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 9:36 am

To:

Subject: FW: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Morning

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June 2, 2022 9:31 AM

To: Don Huston <dhuston@kincardine.ca>; noreply@kincardine.ca

Subject: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Hello,

Please note the following response to Report a Concern has been submitted at Thursday June 2nd 2022 9:27 AM with reference number 2022-06-02-008.

- Please select the type of problem you wish to report.
 Signs/Streetlights/Trees
- Name

Susan Goddard

Email

- Would you like to provide a photo of the problem?
- Please provide the location of the issue.

Chestnut tree by Tiny Tot Playground

- Would you like to be updated regarding the issue?
 Yes
- How would you like to be contacted?
- If you have additional information please provide it below.

Removal of this tree is very concerning - it is still alive and beautiful, and provides much needed shade for the playground, and for cars parked close by. If it is true that it is being removed for a few more parking spaces that is short-sighted and a supremely poor

decision. The parking opportunities have been expanded in the area and there is also plenty of street parking around that area. PLEASE RECONSIDER this decision. It is not necessary and a new planting will take years to mature.

Susan Goddard

From: Don Huston

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2022 9:25 am

To:

Subject: FW: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Morning

Thank you for your email. Your communication will appear on the June 20, 2022 Committee of the Whole agenda for Council to view.

From: noreply@kincardine.ca <noreply@kincardine.ca>

Sent: June 2, 2022 8:16 AM

To: Don Huston <dhuston@kincardine.ca>; noreply@kincardine.ca

Subject: New Response Completed for Report a Concern

Hello,

Please note the following response to Report a Concern has been submitted at Thursday June 2nd 2022 8:15 AM with reference number 2022-06-02-004.

- Please select the type of problem you wish to report.
 Signs/Streetlights/Trees
- Name

Valerie Rowe

Email

- Would you like to provide a photo of the problem?
- Please upload your image.
 - 0. 3F1352AE-F899-4EA4-B0F4-DA363358A597.jpeg [769.2 KB]
- Please provide the location of the issue.

Tiny Tot Playground MacPherson Park

Would you like to be updated regarding the issue?

How would you like to be contacted?

Email

 If you have additional information please provide it below. Why are more trees being cut down? 	
[This is an automated email notification please do not respond]	